Sydney Trains

Petersham Station
footbridge works

From Saturday 15 October to Sunday 16 October

What we’re doing
Sydney Trains is undertaking noisy work at Petersham Station from Saturday 15 October to Sunday 16 October.

To protect the footbridge steelwork, we repaint a section of the footbridge, which involves abrasive blasting and painting
work.

Note that abrasive blasting is noisy work, which will need to occur at night.

To minimise the inconvenience to you we would normally, schedule these works during daytime hours. However, we only
have a small weekend window when trains do not run to complete the works.

To prevent any further corrosion on the steelwork, the blasting is planned for 12 hours between 6pm Saturday and 6am
Sunday.
We will complete the below activities:

o Installation of scaffolding to contain the blast area during daytime hours Saturday 15 October 5am to 6pm
e Abrasive blasting of the existing paint during the evening hours Saturday 15 October from 6pm to 6am
e Painting three layers of industrial paint during daytime hours (in warmer, drier air) Sunday 16 October 8am to 11pm.

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding.

How this affects you

Noise

o These works will create additional noise at night and over the weekend.

o Work will take place around the clock from 5am Saturday 15 October to 11pm Sunday 16 October.
e Equipment will include abrasive blasting, vacuum cleaning, and compressors.

o We will select low-noise compressors and equipment, where low-noise alternatives are available.

e Materials and equipment will be delivered via flatbed trucks based on Trafalgar Street. Trucks will be
idling for extended periods.

e Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Some deliveries may occur at night due to
daytime travel restrictions on large vehicles.

e Finishing works may take place following this period, including the removal of equipment.

Footbridge Closure

e The footbridge at Petersham station will be closed between 2am on Saturday 15 October to 11pm on Sunday
16 October.

o Pedestrians will be able to cross the rail corridor via the Petersham Station subway. Please see map attached on page
2.
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Sydney Trains

Traffic and Parking

e We will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor where possible, however please be aware that on-street parking may
be limited near worksites.

o Traffic controllers will be on duty throughout the works to assist motorists and pedestrians.

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works.

Contact us

For upcoming work
transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity
To report environmental concerns (24 hours) 1300 656 999

Further information
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